
 
Barossa Village Residents’ Representative Group 

MINUTES of Meeting held on February4th at 10.30am in the Club Room 
 

Chairperson:   Julie Cartwright        Minute Secretary: Maggie Hughes 

Residents: Jeff Virgo, May Carter, Trevor Reu, Bob King, Marg Cooper, Doris Kubisch,  

   Valda Brinkley, Larry Warren. 

Staff: Matt, Ben, Lisa, Tanya ,David, 

Apologies: Joyce Gillard, Marg Kennedy, Jennie Presser, Teresa Admin, 

Family  Members : Rhonda Smith 

Business arising from Minutes. Action: 

Hydro Pool and Garden up date  

General garden Issues B\C area still needs 

attention and area adjacent to F looking 

dead. 

Ben, Pool proceeding well and water trials due 

during next week. Water will be chlorinated. 

Completion still scheduled for March. First swimmer 

still to be elected. 

Gardens, need more support due to weather 

conditions and time restrictions. 

Fertilizing time is scheduled and should improve 

bowling green area.  

 

David Rundle Introduction  David introduced himself to the group and 

explained his role as Manager People and Culture. 

 

Lisa  Introduction  Lisa is also a new team member and is responsible 

for Community Engagement and the Volunteer 

co-ordination. 

 

New Call Bell System Matt, frustrated as problems still exist and providers 

will hopefully fix them shortly. 

Menu Changes  New sausage and mince suppliers, water jugs on 

tables to happen soon. 

 

General Consumer Feedback 

 

 

 

Water wastage and water heating Issues were 

identified, Grey water usage is not feasible at 

present. 

Ben will follow up general water issues. 

Food and Menu Issues. Roast chicken and pork 

cooking methods questioned as neither look or 

taste good,  sausages and mince have 

improved  

Michael to follow up. 

 

Easter Hot + buns on Good Friday and 

Chocolate eggs on Easter Sunday 

Julie emailed Michael for this to occur. 

Problems with car parking in Pickup area. 

 

David to follow up with reception staff. 

High Praise for Care Staff from group members. 

 

Julie sent Leecare message to staff informing them 

of the compliments.  

Pats Café has raised $6,000 over previous six 

months.  

Suggestions for use include a new bowling mat 

and exercise equipment.  

 Next Meeting Thursday 4th of March 10-30 am 

in The Club Room 

 

 

 


